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We are happy to share that Kota Kamil, one of our vessels under PIL, received a 
warm welcome from Saudi Ports Authority (Mawani) during its maiden call at 
Dammam Port (King Abdulaziz Port), Saudi Arabia. Capt Joseph, Master of Kota 
Kamil, received tokens of appreciation from the representatives of Saudi Ports 
Authority (Mawani) and Saudi Global Ports Company. 

 

This marks the launch of the direct service connecting Central and South China 
to the Gulf area. For more information, please visit 

https://lnkd.in/gyWi-sPY 
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